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8th Aug 2010,

Mr. Dale Coring

Funfair Associates,

221/18, North Avenue, 
London

Dear Dale,

This is to inform you that I have received the official retirement letter and would be leaving Funfair Associates after a long period of service of about 30 years. Thank you for the letter and relieving me early. It’s been very long time and it is finally time to bid adieu. I have planned to enjoy wonderful life after my retirement. It has been my honor and sheer good luck to work with this organization. It was an amazing working experience with the firm and I really enjoyed working on the challenges. I have always received wonderful support from all my colleagues.
Indeed, I am planning to enjoy the retirement but definitely, I will miss the amicable working environment that made me feel home at office too. For sure I will miss my colleagues and co- workers who helped me in nurturing the career and the office.  I would like to thank all my colleagues for providing great working environment through out my service.

As always I am just a phone call or mail away, Please do keep in touch. Please feel free to contact me for any help.
Regards,
Ryan McCollum,
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